
 
 
Announcement 
 
 
On 14 March 2018, Prudential issued an announcement on its intention to create two separately 
listed companies, Prudential plc and M&G Prudential. You can find further information on this 
news at http://www.prudential.co.uk/news/mandgprudential-demerger.   
 
Prudential plc continues to be a leading international insurance group and remains committed 
to serving the protection and savings needs of the people in Asia, where it has built a strong 
presence for over 94 years.  
 
The plan is subject to a number of factors, including certain approvals. The entire process will 
likely take a couple years to complete.  
 
It is business as usual for Eastspring Investment Fund Management Company and we can 
provide you with the assurance that as a policyholder with us, your benefits and entitlements 
remain unchanged. We value our relationship with you and are dedicated to provide you with 
the same level of customer service and access to our wide product offering to meet your needs. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us at telephone: 
(84-28) 3910 2849, fax: (84-28) 3910 5613,  
email: cs.vn@eastspring.com   
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